
 2024-25 Kindergarten/First Grade Bus Form 
 Dear parents/guardians of kindergarten/first grade bus riders, 

 For the safety of our younger bus riders, Spring Hill Schools and First Student – Spring Hill require that 
 kindergarten/first grade bus students be dropped off with an adult after school. 

 We understand this may be a challenge for some families. You may choose to opt-out of this procedure 
 for your student(s). Please return this form with your 2024-25 transportation application or to your 
 school office. Please initial one of the options below, sign and date the form. 

 _____  I will have an adult present every day at the  bus stop to meet my student(s). 

 _____  My child may be dropped off at the bus stop  if an older sibling is getting off at that stop OR is 

 available to meet them at the bus stop. 

 _____  I am unable to have an adult at the bus stop  after school. I am providing my consent for my first 

 grader to be dropped off at the bus stop without an older sibling or adult present. 

 Comments: 

 Name of Student:  _________________________________________________  School:  ________________________ 

 Signature of Parent/Guardian:  ___________________________________________  Date  :  ________________________ 

 Printed Name of Parent/Guardian:  _________________________________________________ 

 Contact First Student – Spring Hill with questions: 
 (913) 592-5121 
 SpringHill-24203@firstgroup.com 


